
October 23,2020 
 
Dear Parents/Students,  
 
We will need to continue to follow safety protocols and procedures to keep our students in 
school and minimize any exposure to COVID 19 and other airborne viruses.  
 
November breaks may tempt you to travel. However, our state-approved Reopening Plan 
mandates that anyone who travels to a high-risk state as designated by the State of New Jersey 
will be required to self-quarantine at home for 14 days and be symptom-free before returning to 
school. 
 
Utilize the website below for the latest travel information from the state:  
 
https://covid19.nj.gov/faqs/nj-information/travel-and-transportation/which-states-are-on-the-trave
l-advisory-list-are-there-travel-restrictions-to-or-from-new-jersey 
 
In closing, our goal is to provide your student as much in-person instruction as possible based 
on the data and information our school districts are provided with. We are hopeful to continue 
the practice of offering in-person instruction with the goal of increased capacity when 
appropriate.  
 
Respectfully,  
John R. Swain 
Superintendent  
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